Missy Thompson

CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)

ABZA 20-7 and AHPC 20 Appeals to City Council (540/542 Portland Avenue)
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 11:09:56 AM

Dear City Councilmembers;
We are the applicants of the above appeals to the City Council, which are scheduled to be considered in two public hearings at the November 18th City Council meeting.

We request that these photos be added to the public record. We wish to ask if access to the proposed project has been fully reviewed by the department of safety and inspections for needed access in
case of emergency. We also ask if there has been adequate consideration of trash and recycling removal, postal and package delivery, as well as location of street address information.

Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,

Missy Staples Thompson and Gar Hargens
548 Portland Avenue

ACCESS FROM PORTLAND AVENUE TO THE PROPOSED BUILDING SITE OF 540 PORTLAND.

(EXISTING TRIPLEX ON RIGHT)
NS N

ACCESS FROM BUILDING SITE TO PORTLAND AVENUE. (EXISTING TRIPLEX ON LEFT)


mailto:missy.staples.thompson@gmail.com
mailto:CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us

PROPOSED BUILDING SITE (EXISTING TRIPLEX ON RIGHT)






